3/28/22, 8:53 AM Mail - AShaheen@wareham.ma.us

The Bay Pointe Club. File #36-21. Board Questions to Appllicant

Deborah McGonnell <debmcg.onset@comcast.net>

Sun 3/27/2022 9:52 PM

To:Planning Board <PlanningBoard@wareham.ma.us>; Wareham.PIBd.Carl Schultz <carlschuitz@protonmail.coms>; Jane Gleason
<jtdgleasonS0@gmail.com>; Michael A Baptiste Sr <shellyandmike@yahoo.com>; Michael King <mking1568@gmail.com>; Sam
Corbitt <scorbittid@gmail.com>;

cekenneth Buckland <kbuckland@wareham.ma.us>; Aaron Shaheen <AShaheen@wareham.ma.us>;

Re: The Bay Pointe Club (File #36-21)

To the Wareham Planning Board:

At the February 28, 2022 the members of the Planning Board stated they would submit their various
questions regarding File #36-21 to the applicant in writing so the Board members would be assured of
getting answers to all of their questions.

As you know, there are many interested parties in this matter in addition to The Bay Pointe Ciub, and |
would respectfully request that the Board's questions (and the responses of The Bay Pointe Club after
they are received) be posted on the Planning Board Projects page online so that all of us know that our
various concerns will be addressed in due course.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Sincerely,

Deborah McGonnell
36 Bay Pointe Drive Extension

Please enter this request into the record of these proceedings.
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